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Friday 15th November 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Movie & Pyjama Afternoon 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Dojo Jar is full, this means that we will be 
having a whole school celebration. The student council have decided that they 
would like Movie and Pyjama afternoon with treats. This will be taking place on 
Friday 22nd November 2024 and will involve the children enjoying watching a film 
in school and having the opportunity to wear Pyjamas of their choice for the 
afternoon. They will also enjoy hot chocolate and treats while watching the film. 
 
Children need to attend school as normal in uniform and bring suitable Pyjamas 
and a teddy bear for the afternoon. If you have any issues or would like further 
information please contact the school office.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr J Parkinson 
Headteacher 
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